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Camera Project


We are 70% completed with 
this project.  Camera 
replacements have been 
completed at KCES, District 
Office, Avenal High School & 
RSMS.  Avenal Elementary is 
underway currently.  Tamarack 
has had no cameras previously 
so will be the longer portion of 
this project as new cables will 
need to be installed along with 
the cameras.


ZOOM Phones


The Zoom phones should be 
arriving within the next week.  
All of the back-end work is 
completed.  Once the items 
are cleared from the shipping 
containers we will receive 
them and AMS.Net will be on 
site to set up new phones all 
around the district.


Fire Inspection


The corrected deficiencies at 
RSMS and AES have been re-
inspected, and the proper 
documentation provided to 
the County Fire officials.  I will 
be working with Reliable Fire 
to schedule full inspections. 

TECHNOLOGY

Friday Update |Director of Technology |Jared E. Johnson

Network Update Project

Access Points, Switches and Fiber oh my….
All new fiber optic cables have been run at every side.  Changing 
us from Multi-Mode fiber to Single mode.  This upgrade to the 
fiber combined with our new switches, once installed will bring 
our district up to 10Gig connections across our entire network.

The project will likely continue through the summer, due to 
shipping issues with some of the Cisco Meraki Equipment.  
Shipping issues have been our biggest pressure point for all 
projects generated from the Technology Department as of late.

This project is 60% completed at this time.
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